
 

  

St Mary’s Church Christmas 

Marketplace Toy Appeal 2024. Can 

you Help?                    

Rushcliffe Family Hubs (formally Children’s Centre) have launched their 

toy appeal. This year St Mary’s Church Plumtree will be collecting toys on 

behalf of the Family Hub.  

The appeal is to support families with children aged 0 up to 5 (plus older 

siblings) with the aim to help give local children a Christmas filled with 

smiles & joy! 

Nominated (local) families will be invited to attend a Christmas Market at 

the Family Hub at Bingham where families can choose their gifts. 

Donate Here:                                                              
Donate a NEW toy (not gift wrapped) at St Mary’s Church, Church Hill, 

Plumtree NG12 5ND  www.plumtree.church  

between 9:30am-4pm Monday – Sunday.  
Any other ideas or suggestions on how you could support us                           

are welcome.                                                                                                                      

You are welcome to nominate a family living within                        

Rushcliffe to receive a donation from us! 

  

 

If you would like to support in some way or for further 
information, please contact the Family Hub on              
0115 9773 749 or FHRushcliffe@nottscc.gov.uk 

Please make your donations 
by November 24th latest 

http://www.plumtree.church/

